

TO: All Registrars of Voters

FROM: Office of the Secretary of the State

DATE: October 14, 2014

RE: Preparation for Election Day Registration Training

Thank you so much for participating in the conference call regarding preparations for Election Day registration. We hope you found it helpful. The Secretary of the State needs the name and address of your town's Election Day registration location. If you have not yet submitted that information please email it immediately to heather.augeri@ct.gov

This is the link to the "Voter Look Up Tool"

http://www.sots.ct.gov/sots/cwp/view.asp?a=3172&q=512796

A voter in line to use EDR may look themselves up here and find that they are already registered and therefore should report to their polling place instead of the EDR location.

Here is the link to the 2013 instructive memo about EDR:

http://www.sots.ct.gov/sots/lib/sots/electionservices/lead communications/2014/EDR Instructions.pdf

Attached you will find additional information, including:

- Instructions in how to set up a "google number" a temporary phone number that can be assigned to a mobile device for Election Day and then deactivated
- A town-by-town estimate of how many EDR ballots your town can expect